
    

CITY OF LA CROSSE 
Wastewater UTILITY 

 
905 Joseph Houska Drive 

La Crosse WI 54601 
Phone (608) 789-7330 

Fax (608) 789-3816 

 
August 26, 2025 

 
 
Subject: Wastewater Treatment Equipment Startup Consulting Service  
 
To: BPW, 
 
We are 1 year and 4 months past the completion deadline for the WWTP upgrade to be completed. 
The money allocated for project management consulting services has been used up along with funding 
for the project. This proposal is for continued support for Equipment Start up, and warranty issues as it 
relates to fine tuning issues with complex new equipment/process challenges as part of the major 
wastewater upgrade, service from Donohue and Assicates will help us complete a close out this major 
upgrade to the WWTP.  
 
The funding source for this Service will be account 630 101141 – Restricted Cash Connection Fee 
Fund that can only be used for improvements at the WWTP. I ask for approval of this agreement.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jared Greeno 
City of La Crosse 
Wastewater Superintendent 
 
 
 

 

 
Jared Greeno - Wastewater 
General Superintendent 
608-789-7322 
greenoj@cityoflacrosse.org 
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